
Dear Mr Donoghue 
  
Nurton Developments (Quintus) Ltd (NDQL), which Nurton Developments is a 50% shareholder of, is 
the landowner of the whole of the Branston Locks development which includes the site for the 
proposed new Primary School of up to 3fe accessed off Branston Road, Burton-upon-Trent near 
Tatenhill.  
 
Once complete this scheme will provide c.2,500 homes and 1 million sq ft of employment related 
development together with a local centre of over 50,000 sq ft including food & other retail as well as 
provision for the elderly and a primary school of up to 3 forms of entry. 
  
On behalf of NDQL I am writing to confirm to you that we fully support and endorse John Taylor 
Multi-Academy Trust’s application to become the sponsor of the primary school. In addition we are 
aware that the residential developers with whom we are currently in detailed discussions to deliver 
houses on the site close to the location for the new school are similarly supportive. 
  
Yours sincerely 
  
Rupert.J.Young 
Development Director 
  
Direct Dial: 0121 222 4340 
Mobile: 07831 775914 
Email: rjy@nurtondevelopments.com 
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